Dear Gay Ann:

Thank you for sending along a copy of your paper entitled "a personal journey." The message you bring is very important. I hope you seek to publish this report in an educational journal or present it as a paper at an educational conference.

By copy of this letter I have asked our Higher Education Department to send along information about possible scholarships. You also might want to go to your library and look for any scholarship booklets which list special resources for Native students.

Our own deadline for scholarships was April 1st.

If you are still interested in an internship in 1994, please let us know in late 1993 or early 1994. I will get you connected with the education department so you can jointly explore that possiblity.

Best Wishes.

Sincerely,

WPM PC

CC: Juvall Bing Higher Education